
Ottawa, December 16, 1963.

Dear Sir :

In Mr. Martin's absence, I wish to acknowledge 
receipt of your letter of December 12 and tell you that it 
will be brought to his attention immediately upon his 
return.

Yours sincerely,

Original 
Signed by

J.D. Edmonds, 
Special Assistant to 

the Minister.

General A.G.L. MbNaughton, 
Fernbank,

Rockcliffe,
Ottawa, Ontario.


